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Our TÜRSAB Mobile Application is online! It has been applied as a part of our Association’s Digital 
Transformation and will enable you to access our TÜRSAB services in the easiest and fastest way. 

You may easily access many of our services for our members and consumers, such as TÜRSAB 
Online, TÜRSAB KART, license plate inquiry, plate status notification, Digital Verification System,

QR Code Verification, and member agency inquiry, via your mobile devices, and practically perform 
your transactions.

You can download our TÜRSAB Mobile Application, which will provide benefits to our members and 
users, to your mobile devices free of charge via the links below. 

Click to download the application for free.

WITH TÜRSAB 
MOBILE 

APPLICATION, 
ALL YOUR 

TRANSACTIONS 
ARE AT YOUR 

FINGERTIPS 

TÜRSAB AGENCY SOFTWARE
The “TÜRSAB Agency Software” continues to be used to enable our travel agencies to easily carry out their 
business, maintain customer inventories, and quickly organize tour programs. Our agencies can now easily 

access the reservation, reporting, and customer information program via the internet through mobile devices and 
computers, free of charge.

The TÜRSAB Agency Software can be used by obtaining an agency code through TÜRSAB Online from the 
website www.tursabyazilim.org. 

For more detailed information, please visit: https://www.tursab.org.tr/.../uyelerimiz-50-yilimiza-ozel 

THE WORLD FULL OF ADVANTAGES OF TÜRSAB CARD 
IS WAITING FOR YOU!

You are invited to the advantageous world of TÜRSAB CARD, with increasing opportunities every day, ranging 
from fuel to clothing, food and beverage to vehicle services, white goods to foreign language courses. You can 

visit our website to take advantage of the privileges of TÜRSAB CARD, apply for TÜRSAB CARD, and get detailed 
information about discounts. After your application, you can start using your virtual card immediately without 

waiting for your physical card to be delivered.

For detailed information on campaign terms and free TÜRSAB CARD application,
please visit www.tursab.org.tr/tursab-card.
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The 10th issue of The Voice of Travel, the powerful voice of tourism and
travel agencies in the media, with rich content, interviews and the latest developments
in tourism, titled “Düzce Korugöl Nature Park will be the symbol of sustainable tourism”.

TOURISM PROFESSIONALS COME TOGETHER AT 
THE 2ND TOURISM CONGRESS IN ANTALYA

In order to shed light on the future of tourism, analyze the changes in the travel industry all 
over the world and increase our solidarity, we come together again at the 2nd TÜRSAB Tourism 

Congress to be held in Antalya between 16-18 February 2024.
In addition to conferences, panels and academic sessions, we will evaluate the latest 

developments in our profession together at our congress, where there will be opportunities to 
meet among members, meet with suppliers and learn about the tourism potential of the regions.

For TÜRSAB members and employees, congress registration is free of charge and they will only pay 
transportation, accommodation or daily use fees.

Location: Royal Seginus Hotel, Lara/Antalya
Date: February 16-18, 2024

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-the-2nd-
tursab-tourism-congress 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE ONLINE PARTICIPANT AND VEHICLE 
REGISTRATION SYSTEM FOR THE ANZAC DAY GELIBOLU 2024 

COMMEMORATION CEREMONIES
On April 25, 2024 by the Australian Government and the New Zealand Government, hosted 

by Turkey Anzac Day Gallipoli 2024 Overseas Commemoration Ceremonies to be held on the 
Gallipoli Peninsula, our members who wish to participate in the registration of the tour bus will 

be able to register from the link below.

For tour bus registration; https://accreditation.teg.com.au

AS A RESULT OF TÜRSAB’S REQUESTS, THE LAW ON
THE FEE OBLIGATION OF TRAVEL AGENCIES OPERATING IN 

DISASTER AREAS HAS BEEN AMENDED
Our Association requested the Presidency of the Republic with letters dated 21.02.2023 and 

18.10.2023 to make the necessary arrangements for the exemption of travel agencies operating 
in the disaster area from the annual fee payments for 2023 and 2024. In line with our requests, 

the Law No. 7491 on the Amendment of Certain Laws and Decree Laws was published in the 
Official Gazette dated 28.12.2023 and numbered 32413.

With the following regulation in Article 28 of the Law, travel agencies in the provinces 
mentioned in the article will not be obliged to pay dues for the years 2023 and 2024.

ARTICLE 28-The following provisional article has been added to the Law on Travel Agencies and 
Association of Travel Agencies dated 14/9/1972 and numbered 1618.

“PROVISIONAL ARTICLE 7- Travel agencies operating in the provinces of Adana, Adıyaman, 
Batman, Bingöl, Diyarbakır, Elazığ, Gaziantep, Hatay, Kahramanmaraş, Kayseri, Kilis, Malatya, 

Mardin, Niğde, Osmaniye, Şanlıurfa and Tunceli, which were affected by the earthquake disaster 
that occurred on 6/2/2023 and which are accepted as Disaster Regions with a General Impact on 

Life, shall not be charged the annual fee regulated in Article 35 for the years 2023 and 2024.”

LAST WEEK

TÜRSAB AGENDA WITH
FİRUZ BAĞLIKAYA
In the special broadcast of “TÜRSAB Agenda 
with Firuz Bağlıkaya” moderated by journalist 
Mehmet Güneli, our President Firuz Bağlıkaya 
answered questions about the amendments to 
be made by the Ministry of Culture and Tourism 
to Law No. 1618.
To watch the Programme; https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=M8ggEvRQzJU&t=1412s 

OUR BOARD MEMBER 
ENGİN CEYLAN MADE STATEMENTS 
TO A HABER
Engin Ceylan, Member of our Board of 
Directors, made evaluations to A Haber about 
the visa facilitation to be applied for Turkish 
citizens in Greek islands as of March.
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/
videos/1087649709242471/  

IZMIR RRB PRESIDENT KIVANÇ 
MERİÇ GAVE AN INTERVIEW TO
TRT HABER
Our Izmir Regional Representative Board 
President Kıvanç Meriç made statements 
about the tourism activity before the semester 
break in an interview with TRT Haber.
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/
videos/917600503184039/ 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF 
TÜRSAB BOARD OF DIRECTORS HELD IN IZMIR

The Extraordinary Meeting of TÜRSAB Board of Directors was held in Izmir on Tuesday, January 9, 
under the leadership of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, with the participation of our Vice President 
Hasan Eker, Board Members Talip Aldemir, Mehmet Akyıl, Yıldırım Taş, Elif Ural, Erol Türk and Engin 

Ceylan, Chief Advisor to the President Tolga Gencer, Izmir RRB President Kıvanç Meriç and TÜRSAB 
Chief Legal Advisor İlker Ünsever.

TÜRSAB COMMITTEE VISITED THE GENERAL DIRECTOR  OF 
TRANSPORTATION SERVICES REGULATION MURAT BAŞTOR

Cem Türkkan, our Highway, Transportation, Transport and Vehicle Leasing Specialization 
President, Erol Beşe, our Audit Director, and Yetkin Bodur, one of the lawyers of our Association, 

visited Murat Baştor, Director General of Transportation Services Regulation of the Ministry of 
Transport and Infrastructure, in his office on January 10, 2023. 

Kerim Cicioğlu, Head of Road Transport Department of the Ministry of Transport and 
Infrastructure also attended the meeting.

Within the scope of the visit, ideas were exchanged on the measures to be taken in irregular 
document rental, current problems of tourism transporters and the integration of the use of Ats 

with the UETDS system of the Ministry of Transport and Transport of the Republic of Turkey.
We would like to thank Mr. Murat Baştor for his interest in our sector and our Association.

HAJJ-UMRAH SPECIALIZATION PRESIDENCY COMMITTEE 
PARTICIPATED IN JEDDAH HAJJ - UMRAH FAIR

TÜRSAB Hajj - Umrah Specialization President Mehmet Şevki Sonuç and Specialization Vice 
President Muhammet Salih Kutluoğlu attended the Jeddah Hajj - Umrah Fair and Congress, 

which opened on Monday evening, January 8, 2024.
Our Committee held various meetings at the fair, which continued until January 11, 2024, where 

many speakers made presentations on technical, scientific and religious issues.

12TH JEDDAH INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL AND TOURISM FAIR 
OPENS ITS DOORS ON JANUARY 28, 2024

Our Association will take part in the 12th Jeddah International Travel and Tourism Fair, which 
will take place in Jeddah Superdome, Saudi Arabia between January 28-30, 2024, at booth B5.

All our members will be able to use the 120m² booth area, where TÜRSAB will participate 
together with ICVB, free of charge for meetings and business meetings.

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-the-
12th-jeddah-international-travel-and-tourism-fair 

TÜRSAB COMMITTEE HELD A MEETING WITH THE CONSUL 
GENERAL OF SPAIN IN ISTANBUL AND THE CONSUL GENERAL OF 

FRANCE IN ISTANBUL
On 9 January 2024, TÜRSAB Committee held a meeting with Consul General of Spain in Istanbul, 

Ms. Ana M. Menendez Perez and Consul General of France in Istanbul, Mr. Oliver Gauvin.
During the meetings attended by our Vice President Davut Günaydın, Board Member Esra 
Başeskioğlu and Corporate Relations Group President Nergis Büyükkınacı, the problems 

experienced in visa issues in Spain and France were discussed.
At the meeting with the Consulate General of Spain, our committee requested support in 

opening group appointments for tour buyers, determining an additional quota especially for fair 
participants and enabling them to apply without an appointment, and meeting with BLS, the 

authorized agency of the Consulate General of Spain, to resolve the problems experienced by 
the consulate. In the meeting held with the Consulate General of France, it was stated that the 

details of the problems experienced will be received from all regional agencies and a report will be 
prepared and forwarded to the consulate. The Consulate General informed that visa applications 

should be made 1 month in advance in order to meet the tour start date, and that as of January 20, 
a completely individual application system will be adopted and agencies will not be able to apply 

for visas on behalf of tour purchasers.

OMAN DESTINATION PROMOTION EVENT WAS HELD AT OUR 
CENTRAL OFFICE

Oman Destination Promotion Event was held on Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at TÜRSAB 
Central Office in cooperation with Oman Air.

TÜRSAB Secretary General Timur Alp Bayrak and Corporate Relations Group President Nergis 
Büyükkınacı, as well as Oman Air officials, travel agency representatives and members of 

the press attended the event where our Vice President Davut Günaydın made the opening 
speech. During the event, the Sultanate of Oman’s touristic destinations consisting of 

touristic valleys, canyons, oases, beaches and eye-catching deserts, striking traditions and 
colorful life were introduced with presentations and video screenings, while the participants 
had the opportunity to get information about travel and accommodation opportunities and 

tour packages to Oman.

“2ND TOURISM SECTOR MEETING” WAS HELD IN COOPERATION 
WITH EAST MARMARA RRB, KOCAELİ GOVERNORSHIP, KOCAELİ 

METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY, KOCAELİ UNIVERSITY AND KOTİD 
The “2nd Tourism Sector Meeting”, hosted by our Eastern Marmara Regional Representative 

Board President Aytekin Şahinbaş, organized in cooperation with Kocaeli Governorship, Kocaeli 
Metropolitan Municipality, Kocaeli University and Kocaeli Hotel and Touristic Facility Operators 

Association (KOTİD), took place on 09-10-11 January 2024.
In addition to our TÜRSAB Disciplinary Board Members, Regional Representative Board Presidents, 

Specialization Presidents and Deputy Specialization Presidents; Kocaeli Deputy Governor 
Şenol Kaya, Mayor of Körfez Şener Söğüt, Mayor of Gölcük Ali Yıldırım Sezer, Mayor of Kartepe 

Mustafa Kocaman, Kocaeli Municipality Deputy Mayor Mustafa Soydabaş, Kocaeli Governorship 
Provincial Culture and Tourism Director Fatih Taşdelen, Kocaeli Municipality Tourism and Wildlife 

Branch Manager Ömer Bahadır Özyılmaz, KOTİD President Saadettin Acar and travel agency 
representatives from Turkey and abroad.

Within the scope of the program, touristic destinations of the region such as Izmit Historical 
Corridor, Kapanca Street, Sırrı Pasha Mansion, Archeology Museum, Yuvacık Barajı, Çoban Mustafa 
Paşa Külliyesi, Malkoçoğlu Türbesi, Hereke Castle, Kartepe, Ormanya Natural Life Park were visited.

On the last day of the event, sector representatives came together at the Kocaeli Congress 
Center. The 2nd Tourism Sector Meeting, which brought together hotels and touristic businesses, 
travel agencies and restaurants, ended with a souvenir photo shoot and the presentation of gifts.

A FAREWELL DINNER WAS ORGANIZED FOR MURAT KARAÇANTA, 
PROVINCIAL DIRECTOR OF CULTURE AND TOURISM OF IZMIR, 

HOSTED BY KIVANÇ MERİÇ, PRESIDENT OF IZMIR RRB
A farewell dinner was organized for Murat Karaçanta, Izmir Provincial Director of Culture and Tourism, 

who has worked for tourism for many years, hosted by our Izmir RRB President Kıvanç Meriç.
The farewell dinner was organized with the participation of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Board 
Members, Chief Advisor to the President, Izmir RRB Board Members, Izmir Provincial Director of 

Culture and Tourism Fahrettin Kerem Çevik, Izmir Metropolitan Municipality Tourism Department 
Head Gökçe Başkaya, Skal Izmir President Güner Güney.

We would like to thank Murat Karaçanta for his efforts to our sector and wish him health and peace in 
his retirement.

ANZAC DAY GELIBOLU 2024 COMMEMORATION CEREMONIES 
TOUR OPERATORS INFORMATION MEETING HELD IN HYBRID

“Anzac Day Gallipoli 2024 Commemoration Ceremonies Tour Operators Information Meeting” 
regarding the route, operation and program flow prior to the “Gallipoli Anzac Day Dawn 

Ceremony” to be held by the Australian Government Department of Veterans Affairs (DVA) and 
the New Zealand Government New Zealand Defence Forces (NZDF) on the Gallipoli Peninsula 

in Turkey in 2024 was held on 9 January 2024 as a hybrid under the coordination of our 
Association.

The meeting was attended by Paul Richardson, Director General of Ceremonies at the Ministry 
of Veterans Affairs, Allison Dawson, Director of Ceremonies Turkey at the Ministry of Veterans 
Affairs, Sam Beresford, Director of Ceremonies Operations at the Ministry of Veterans Affairs, 
İlkimeylül Biçer, Economic Diplomacy Officer at the Australian Consulate General in Istanbul, 

Barış Kaya, Office Manager at the Australian Consulate in Çanakkale and our members.
During the meeting, issues concerning tour operators about the Anzac Day Gallipoli 

Commemoration Ceremonies to be held this year were shared and the contribution of the 
ceremonies organized every year to tourism was evaluated.

ANNOUNCEMENT ON VISITS TO HAGIA SOPHIA GRAND MOSQUE
With the letter sent to our Association from Istanbul Foundations 1st Regional Directorate;

Since the “Gallery Floor Section” of the Hagia Sophia Grand Mosque will be opened to visitors 
on Monday, January 15, 2024, it has been reported that as of this date, entrance will be made 

from two different sections for worship and visit purposes.
Accordingly

- Turkish citizens coming for worship will continue to be admitted free of charge at the 
entrance to the worship area,

- Tourist visitors who come to the gallery floor for visiting purposes will enter by purchasing a 
ticket from the visitor entrance for a fee.

- The entrance fee is determined as 25 Euros per person.
- Our Travel Agencies who want to buy tickets will be able to purchase tickets by registering 

and logging in from the “Agency Login” tab on www.dexxmuseums.com.
For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-visits-

to-hagia-sophia-grand-mosque 

TÜRSAB WESTERN BLACK SEA REGIONAL REPRESENTATION 
BOARD AND DÜZCE PROVINCIAL DIRECTORATE OF CULTURE 

AND TOURISM SIGNED A COOPERATION PROTOCOL IN TOURISM
TÜRSAB Western Black Sea Regional Representative Board and Düzce Provincial Directorate 

of Culture and Tourism signed a Tourism Cooperation Protocol to promote the tourism potential 
of Düzce and to bring the rich cultural heritage to a wider audience. The signing ceremony was 

attended by Head of Düzce Provincial Directorate of Culture and Tourism Esra Alemdaroğlu, 
Western Black Sea Regional Representative Board President Ercan Güner, members of the 

Board of Directors of the Regional Representative Board and travel agencies operating in the 
region. With the signed cooperation protocol, Düzce Tourism Promotion Office will be used by our 

Regional Representative Board as Düzce Communication Office and will be able to serve both 
tourists and travel agencies.
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